
Hello,  
 
    
This week we will discuss:  
   
Letters:  Mm  
Number 16 
 
We are starting our last round of helpers (Mondays and Wednesdays) for the school year.  I hope the 
children enjoy their last turn sharing the helper box! 
Helpers this week are: 
Monday - Finley 
Wednesday - Brayden 
Friday - Ace 
 
Monday we will be discussing a great woman that starts with M and that is MOM.  Wednesday one of the 
projects we will complete this week is Magalena Hagalena.  It is a silly poem about a woman named 
Magalena.  The children will use their imagination to draw the woman in the poem.  We will be displaying 
this artwork on the Class DoJo.   Last, on Friday we will make a silly monster. 
 
 Wednesday we will have library, gym and will swap out Activity Packs.  
 
Well, I have to admit that we have had very little time to practice our phone numbers.  Please continue to 
work on them at home.  We will try to practice this week in class also.   
   
 

 Calendar  
May 1 – Graduation pictures to be taken (nothing needs to be done prior to pictures) 
May 6 – Fire Fighter visit 
May 13 – School Bus safety 
May 22 - Field trip to the Planetarium 
May 27 - Memorial Day -No School  
June 3 – End of year Event - The last day of school will be our End of Year Celebration.  This will take place on 

Monday June 3rd 12:30-1:30PM.  Everyone is invited to attend.  We do a quick ceremony in the room and then gather 
for a picnic lunch outside (if the weather cooperates) or in the gym if rains.   

 

 
 

         
 
We are thrilled to say that we are seeing many of the children taking great strides in both their academic 
and social skills.  They have learned to communicate with one another.  Most of the time they share 
and take turns during play time.  They are showing their knowledge of ABC's, numbers, patterns, 
rhyming, etc.  They are a true pleasure to be around.  Mrs. Favro and I are noticing that there are also 
times where they forget these manners and they are not behaving like the good friends that they are.  We 
are seeing pushing to be first, stealing toys from one another, etc.  Please emphasize to your children the 
importance of being a good friend, sharing and taking turns.  We will also be emphasizing these practices 
as a group. 
 
Mrs. Favro and I thank you for choosing RNS!  
   
Karen Hart  

 


